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Special Representative for North Korea Policy and Deputy Assistant Secretary
for Korea and Japan Joseph Yun will travel to Japan and the Republic of Korea
February 1-6. In Tokyo he will participate in the International Colloquium on
Building Stable Peace in Northeast Asia organized by the Toda Peace
Institute, The Norwegian Institute of International Affairs, and The National
Centre for Peace and Conflict Studies University of Otago. While in Tokyo and
Seoul, Ambassador Yun will also meet with senior government officials to
discuss coordination on the DPRK and other alliance and bilateral issues.
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